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Parents and Families,

As per Florida statute, the following reports are available for your information. Please click on the links below.


The report can be found on the district website by following the link below:
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/23944

A copy of the statute is attached and a link to the Statute is shown below:
http://www.flsenate.gov/Laws/Statutes/2017/1010.215
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